www.holycrossschool.ie | Tel: 01 2985493 | Twitter: @HCDundrum
HOLY CROSS -

UACHT NA CROISE NAOFA

Child Safequarding and Risk Assessment Review

The Board of Management of Holy Cross School would like to inform all parents and members
of the Holy Cross School community that the annual review of the school's Child Safeguarding
Statement was completed at the most recent Board of Management meeting on 19t
September 2023. The review was conducted in accordance with the Checklist for Review of
the Child Safeguarding Statement published on the Department of Education website -
gov.ie. Many thanks to all parents who took part in our recent parental survey on child
safeguarding measures in Holy Cross. It is reassuring to receive such positive feedback on
the matter. Our updated Child Safeguarding Policy can be viewed on our school's website -
www.holycrossschool.ie

The Designated Liaison Person (DLP) in Holy Cross School is the Principal, John
McGrath. The DLP acts as contact in the case of Child Protection Concern you may have
about your child or another child in the school. In his absence please contact the Deputy
Designated Liaison Person (DDLP), Mr. Eoin Fitzgerald.

We are so proud of our Junior Girls Team who had their first match last
week. The skill, determination and teamwork on show was fantasticl We look
forward to supporting these young Dub stars for years to comel
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GAA Arrangements this week

Thankfully local pitches are once again deemed playable and so we see a return to the
playing fields for some of our teams this week. For all of the below matches, the
teachers will let the players know who is selected to travel in advance of the games.

Tuesday 26™ - Junior Boys Match vs Gaelscoil na Fuinseoige in Notre Dame at
3pm. The boys will walk down from the school and walk back to Holy Cross after the
match for collection at 4:15pm.

Wednesday 27t - Senior Girls Match vs Gaelscoil na Fuinseoige in Deerpark at
3pm. The girls will return to Holy Cross for collection at 4:15pm.

Thursday 28t - Senior Boys Match vs Good Counsel, Johnstown in Deerpark at
2:30pm. The boys will return to the school for collection at 3:45pm.

Unfortunately, after the wonderful success our first ever Girls Junior Team had last
week, their fixture this week has been cancelled due to opposition being unable to
field. Mr. Fitz is determined to find more opportunities to get our Junior Girls back
out on the pitch very soon. To confirm, there will be no Junior girls fixture this week.

There will be no GAA training for any team this week.

Spanish Lessons for Rang 5 & Rang 6

Rang 5 and Rang 6 began Spanish lessons last
Thursday with Martal These lessons, which
focus on familiarising pupils with the
language through enjoyable games and
activities is a great opportunity for our

senior students before they head off to
secondary school. Many thanks to our
wonderful  Parents  Association  for
supplementing the cost of these lessons each
year.
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